

Spring 2020 Covid-19 UPDATE: 4/5/2020

From the MYSL President

The latest MYSL updates (including the informational MSYSA call on 4/3/20)

- o MYSL Coaches' packet distribution has been postponed -- later date to be announced
- o MYSL is planning to have a Spring/Summer Season beginning as early as civil authorities deem it safe
- o MYSL does not anticipate permitting games before late May
- o MYSL is currently planning on providing the greatest flexibility to its teams that elect to participate in a shortened Spring/Summer Season, emphasizing the benefit of playing.
- o MYSL is unable at this time to tentatively identify dates and timing of any Spring/Summer Season as the MSYSA has not announced whether it will push back the Tryout Date to late July. That announcement is expected within days. Also, any tentative dates would be subject to civil authority recommendations.

The latest from the Michigan State youth Soccer Association.

- MSYSA has cancelled the State Championships and announced the Regional and National Championships are also cancelled. Refunds will be made to all participants
- MSYSA has not decided on Tournament Only Teams for high school-age players.
- MSYSA has also not decided on the Tryout Publications -- considering online only or refunding.
- MSYSA insurance **does not** cover COVID-19 claims.
- MSYSA would like to conduct the Director's Academy and MSPSP leagues in a Spring/Summer Season and will publish information following the announcement of their Tryout Date decision.

